
Chiropractic Future is thrilled to announce the recipients of the esteemed
student travel stipends for the upcoming ACC-RACConference in 2024. This
initiative underscores our commitment to nurturing the next generation of
chiropractic professionals and highlights the exceptional achievements of
these dedicated students.

A Platform for Future Chiropractic Leaders
Set against the backdrop of the scenic San Diego, California, from March 21-
23, 2024, the ACC-RAC conference will serve as a pivotal platform for these
talented individuals.Here, they will present their groundbreaking research,
engage with global chiropractic professionals, and delve into the latest
advancements in the field. This opportunity transcends academic
recognition, offering an enriching experience that aligns with their deep
commitment to chiropractic care.

Empowering Students Through Support
Understanding the importance of fostering academic and professional
growth,Chiropractic Future’s travel stipends cover travel and lodging
expenses. This initiative is designed to eliminate financial barriers, enabling
these passionate students to concentrate on their research and its
contribution to the chiropractic profession.

Introducing the Recipients
We proudly present the recipients, whose research and dedication
exemplify the futureof chiropractic excellence:
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George Zachary, Southern California University of
Health Sciences, California

Abstract: Trends in Utilization of Non-Pharmacological
Pain Therapies under Medicare

 



About the Chiropractic Future Strategic Plan 

In November of 2019, a visionary idea was born: Build a strategic plan which
will lead the entire chiropractic profession into an essential and thriving
future. In August 2020, that visionary idea became The Chiropractic Future
Visioning and Strategic Planning Project. Massive quantitative and
qualitative data gathering from all corners of the profession successfully
identified common goals and priorities. Intensely spirited and collaborative
workgroup sessions, representing the breadth of the profession,
accomplished the heavy lift of creating an actionable, measurable plan.
Eighteen months after the idea was born, a historic 2021 – 2026 strategic
plan has been developed.
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Holli Kellis, Northwestern Health Sciences University,
Minnesota

Abstract: Mapping Chiropractic Services within US
Federally Qualified Health Centers

Rachel Torrence, Texas Chiropractic College, Texas

Abstract: Comparing Balance and Kinematic Effects of
Standard Athletic Taping of the Ankle during Jumping
Activities

Carol Longo, Texas Chiropractic College, Texas

Abstract: Exploring the Acute Effects of Spinal
Manipulation on Handgrip Strength and Reaction Time
Relative to Anxiety and Neck Pain Level

Dr. Parth Trivedi, Life Chiropractic College West,
California

Abstract: Applications of Eye-Tracking Technology in
Chiropractic Current Evidence and Example Data


